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Moorpark Junior School 

Park Road 

Burslem 

Stoke-on-Trent 

Staffordshire 

ST6 1EL 

24th July 2021  

moorpark@moorparkjunior.co.uk  

 

 

Advice for families following confirmed positive cases 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We have been made aware that we have a further 3 confirmed positive cases of coronavirus 

(COVID-19) at Moorpark Junior School. The year groups are year 4 and year 6.  

 

From the 19th July 2021, the guidance changed for schools to no longer be responsible for track 

and trace of positive contacts.  

 

However, I feel morally responsible to still let you know that the children in these year groups would 

have been in contact on the last day of term, I am informing you so that you can make an informed 

and responsible decision of your own.  

 

I am in no way instructing you to isolate your child, only track and trace will make that decision 

when they get in touch, in the meantime please at least consider taking extra care in terms of your 

child avoiding contact with vulnerable people and only meeting with other people outside and if it 

is absolutely essential. Stay vigilant to symptoms and continue with regular testing. 

 

Please email school if your child tests positive.  

 

 

We understand how concerning this is for everyone, please get in touch with school via email to 

share your concerns and for any further information.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Peters.  

(Headteacher)  
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